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Q.  Reference : Response to the Request for Information NP-NLH-005 (Revision 1, 1 

June 3-15). 2 

 3 

Please provide the Power Line Systems PLS-CADD and TOWER backup files for the 4 

data provided in the response to Request for Information NP-NLH-005 (Revision 1, 5 

June 3-15).  6 

 7 

 8 

A. Hydro has provided sufficient detail, including the meteorological loading criteria 9 

and load cases for the new Bay d’Espoir to Western Avalon 230 kV transmission 10 

line, in order to provide for review of risks to the Island Interconnected System 11 

 12 

Hydro understands that this review is not intended to extend to a review, 13 

verification, or audit of the detailed engineering work undertaken by Hydro or its 14 

consultants for the new Bay d’Espoir to Western Avalon 230 kV transmission line.  15 

Hydro is therefore of the view that the specific detailed information requested is 16 

not necessary for the Board to conduct the subject review. 17 


